November 3, 1950

r. R. R. Spurrier, Directer
711 Conservation Commission
nox 871

“anta FPe, Wew Vexico

Jear ¥r. Snurrier.

Enclosad herewith is a letter from
r. J. D. Mancock, Jr. of Dallas, Texas. ~
hyelieve it would be better if you would
answer this from the Santa Fe office, and ~
sould like to have a oopy of vour answer to
nim for my own information, becsuse I am a
bit confused myself as to juet what the rsquire-
menta are. , '

Very truly yours,

Al freer ,
0il and Gas Tnsnector Dist. #3






